
DPS-DVS Offices Close Statewide March 28-April 10 Due to 

COVID-19 

All DVS exam stations, deputy registrar and driver’s license agent offices are closed 
March 28-April 10 to follow Governor Tim Walz’s executive order for Minnesotans 
to stay home and slow the spread of COVID-19.  The Redwood County License 

Center will be closed during this time.  No Motor Vehicle transactions or Driver’s 
License/ID transactions will be accepted at this time.  If any renewals are mailed in or 

placed in the drop box during the shut down, they will be mailed back to you.  Sorry 

for the inconvenience. 

 


